
This bill is being rushed to fast with only six days to submit comments and read or make 
any changes to it.  I am not in favor of this law and feel it would not control the access of 
guns to criminals or gangs but would be a hardship on law abiding citizens and is just 
another noninforceable law that would limit our 2nd amendment rights. 
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